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PRESS STATEMENT  
 

 

THE DECISION OF THE SECURITY COMMISSION'S INQUIRY 

Alhamdulilah, I am thankful for the decision of the Securities Commission who has found that I 

have not committed any offence.  

I have been informed by the Security Commission that the inquiry into the matter has been 

concluded. As such, it has closed the inquiry file accordingly.  

With that, I will continue my responsibility as the Chief Commissioner of the Malaysian Anti-

Corruption Commission (MACC) to fight corruption in the country without fear or favour.  

 

TAN SRI AZAM BAKI 

CHIEF COMMISSIONER 

THE MALAYSIAN ANTI-CORRUPTION COMMISSION 
PUTRAJAYA 
 

18 JANUARY 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Address :Strategic Communication Division   
 Level 18, Block C, 
 Head Quarters 
 Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission, 
 No. 2, Lebuh Wawasan, Presint 7,  
 62250 Putrajaya 

Tel. : 03-8870 0015 
Email : komunikasi@sprm.gov.my 
Web : www.sprm.gov.my  
Twitter : twitter.com/SPRMMalaysia 
Facebook: facebook.com/sprm.benci.rasuah 
Youtube : www.youtube.com/odvmacc  
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